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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF BRAZIL REQUESTING THE INCLUSION
OF AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT MEETING
OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT (CIDI) 
TO REPORT ON THE SECOND GLOBAL HIGH-LEVEL
CONFERENCE ON ROAD SAFETY
PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 356


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) and, in relation to the agenda item “Second Global High-Level Conference on Road Safety (Brasilia, November 18 and 19, 2015)” proposed for the next meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development, has the honor to request the inclusion of the following speakers:

· Ms. Eugênia Maria Silveira Rodrigues, Advisor on Road Safety, Pan-American Health Organization (PAHO)
(Presentation on the activities of PAHO in this area over the last decade in the Americas)

· Ms. Ideli Salvatti, Secretary for Access to Rights and Equity

(Presentation on the prospects for joint OAS/PAHO activities in this area)


The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 1, 2015
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